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As a chief coordinator, I deeply express my views about this “Syrenzs 

2018” which was conducted on 27th January 2018. According to the mission 

and vision of SIET College, we the department of Electronics and 

Communication engineering is one of the premier departments which 

provides the knowledge to the students to meet global and industry 

requirement. Based on this we planned to conduct technical and 

nontechnical events. 

With respect to that, we displayed the notice which consists details 

about the “Syrenzs 2018” through the department.  Based on this we got a 

response of around 422 students from a various section of the ECE 

Department. 

To groom our students to meet the industrial requirements, we 

organized different technical and nontechnical events. These events were 

coordinated by staff members and student coordinators of Electronics 

engineering society.   

As a chief coordinator, I sincerely acknowledge thanks to all my 

faculties, coordinators and students to make this event very successful. 

 

 

    Event Organizer                          HOD-ECE 
(Dr. Sandeep Kumar) 
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